
 

 

 

Welcome back to the Nursery children who have returned after the Summer Holiday.  
You have been amazing and settled back into the routine very quickly. 

Welcome to the new children that have joined our Nursery. We hope your child has 
settled well and is enjoying their time with us.   

☺ 

☺ 

☺ 

 

☺ 

☺ 

☺ 

 

☺ 

At the beginning of each session when the children are 

being dropped off they come in and engage in independent learning.  Group learning then takes place 
once everyone is in and settled. We believe that this helps the children to be settled and ready to learn 
when we begin our small group sessions.  If you have any feedback we would love to hear from you.
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☺ Ladybird, Ladybird
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https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/school-radio/nursery-rhymes-london-bridge-is-falling-down/zhy6jhv
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We would expect children who are starting Nursery to be independent or almost independent in managing 
their toileting needs. The exception to this would be any child with a medical need. As mentioned in the induction 
information, we can manage children who have the odd accident - maybe because they are engrossed in their 
play or anyone with a care-plan because of their medical need - but we are unable to manage children who are 
yet to be toilet trained by their parents at home. If your child is not yet independent, please work with them to 
support them to achieve this as soon as possible. For some useful tips please see the website 
https://www.eric.org.uk/poo-and-wee 

We are 

working hard to help the children become independent, so we would be extremely grateful if you could 
encourage your child to get dressed independently. 
 
Lunch Boxes 
We encourage all children to bring a healthy packed lunch to school with a good portion of fresh fruit.  We ask 
parents to use due discretion when packing lunches to ensure children have a balanced and healthy lunch.  Due 
to children having nut allergies we ask that parents do not use peanut butter /Nutella in their children’s 
sandwiches or include cereal bars containing nuts in their child’s lunch box.  As you will appreciate, even a small 
trace of peanut can cause a severe reaction in some children.  We would like to thank you all for understanding 
with this. 
 
Starting Primary School in September 2024 
Just a reminder that you will need to apply online for your child’s school place for September 2025.  Children born 
between 1 September 2020 and 31 August 2021 need to apply by 15th January 2025.  You can get all the 
information in this link below.https://www.milton-keynes.gov.uk/schools-and-lifelong-learning/school-
admissions/starting-primary-or-juniormiddle-school-september
Year Group Email address 
 
If you need to contact me, you can email me on - nursery@prioryrise.milton-keynes.sch.uk.  Or call the office and 
I will call you back.  Please appreciate that the office staff experience a large volume of calls especially at the 
beginning and the end of the day.
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